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Leyden, Massachusetts June/July 2015

Leyden Life

Select Board Office

Select Board Office Hours:
Monday—Thursday 8:00 - 3:30

Tax Collector:
Monday and Wednesday 5:30 - 8:00

Assessors Office:
Wednesday 12:00 - 6:00

SELECT BOARD MEETINGS
The Select Board will meet on Mondays, February 4th, 11th,

18th and 25th at 7:00 upstairs in the meeting hall.  To be added
to the agenda email selectboard@townofleyden.com at least 72
hours prior to the meeting.  Anyone not on the posted agenda is
welcome to address the Select Board at the end of the meeting
during the “Citizens’ concerns not anticipated in advance of the
meeting” agenda item time slot.
OCTOBER MEETINGS
Mon, Feb 4 7:00 Select Board
Tue, Feb 5 4:30 Council on Aging
Wed, Feb 6 4:30 Board of Assessors
Wed, Feb 7 7:00 Recreation Committee
Mon, Feb 11 7:00 Select Board
Tue, Feb 13 9:00 Board of Health (At the Police Station)
Wed, Feb 13 7:00 Planning Board
Mon, Feb 18 7:00 Select Board
Mon, Feb 18 7:30 Conservation Commission
Tue, Feb 19 7:00 Historical Commission (Downstairs at
Wed, Feb 20 6:30 Board of Assessors the Church)
Mon, Feb 25 7:00 Select Board

Any changes to these meeting dates or times will be posted
separately.  Meetings not held monthly will also be posted
separately. Note: Monthly meetings are now posted on the town
web site at www.townofleyden.com.

February 2019

Recreation Committee
Get Your Ice Skates Ready!
Exciting News!  The skating rink at Avery Field is now

open for public use!  Please remember that there are no facilities
available during the winter and that you skate at your own risk.

A SLED AND SKATE PARTY is being planned for the
February break.  You'll want to bring all of your friends and
family members to enjoy the fun!

A special “Thank you!” to the Leyden Rifle Club for their
continued support of the annual “Cookies with Santa” event.
Our Leyden United Methodist Church deserves thanks, as well,
for their generous donation from the FarmFest proceeds!

See you at the rink! —The Recreation Committee

Council on Aging Assistant Wanted

Inventory supplies for lunches and other programs.

(Continued on page 3)

Wanted: Person to assemble
and print Leyden Life

Bob Taylor, who has done the layout and
design of the Leyden Life newsletter for
19 years (since 2000), is no longer able to
continue in this capacity.  Therefor, the
editors are looking for a volunteer to
continue this function.
If you enjoy graphic design or composing
the layout for a publication such as this, you
would be a good fit for the job.  If you have
any experience working with a newsletter of

any format, it would be a plus.  It doesn’t have to be the same
layout used here.  It can be any layout you’re comfortable
with.  Microsoft Word and other software packages have
several newsletter models available that could be adapted for
this purpose.  It will probably take 8 to 16 hours each month.

If you are interested in pursuing this, please contact one
(or both) of the editors:

Cornelia Reid at 774-5146, cr43wr41@gmail.com or
Carolyn Asbury at 774-2840, carolyn.asbury@gmail.com.
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Leyden Life
Published monthly in Leyden,

Massachusetts by a non-profit group of
volunteers.

Editors:  Cornelia Reid 774-5146,
Carolyn Asbury 774-2840

Layout and Design:  Bob Taylor 624-8965
Items for the next issue are due to
Cornelia at cr43wr41@gmail.com,

Carolyn at carolyn.asbury@gmail.com,
and Bob at bobxtwo@verizon.net

by 5:00 on
Friday, February 15th.

If you cannot e-mail your submission, please leave
it in the drop box at the back of Town Hall.
Donations are always welcome! Send to:

Leyden Life  c/o Reid
30 West Leyden Road

Leyden, MA 01337

DISCLAIMER
Leyden Life is not an official publication

of the town, nor an official source of town
business.  We do our best to print accurately
and distribute promptly the announcements and
information we receive.  Please check with the
town to verify information regarding town
business or activities.

Leyden Life Lowdown
EASY SUBMISSION

Submit an e-mail to Cornelia Reid  at
cr43wr41@gmail.com, Carolyn Asbury at
carolyn.asbury@gmail.com, and Bob
Taylor at bobxtwo@verizon.net.  (Yes,
please send it to all three of  us.)

Either attach a Word document or
include the information in the body of the
e-mail.  If e-mail is not possible for you,
hard copies of items for Leyden Life can be
left in the book drop outside the Library.
The deadline for inputs is the 15th of the
month.

If you would like to receive the
electronic version of Leyden Life in PDF
format, please email the same three
addresses listed above.
THANKS

Many thanks to Donna Mollard,
Dottie Howes, Denise and Don Bassett,
Bernice Brooks, Elaine Brooks, Ken and
Shirley Lyman, Irene Baker, and Angels’
Rest for donations this month, and to
collators Michele Higgins and Lois
Feldman.

Library Hours:  Monday and Wednesday 1:00 – 6:00 , and Saturday 10:00 to 12:00
Phone 773-9334 (Leave a message any time.)

Many of you enjoy a trip to the Clark Art Museum, so be sure to stop at the
library to make use of our free pass.  The 2019 pass has arrived and is available on a
first come/first served basis.

We also have two DCR parks passes.  If you enjoy hiking, exploring mountain
peaks, coastal beaches, and scenic vistas across the state, you’ll appreciate a free
parking pass!

Now that winter is upon us, please remember that if you are housebound, we will
do our best to deliver materials to you.  Just call and we’ll help you out!

Read, listen, watch; we can pretty much meet all your needs!  We do not charge
for overdue materials, but we can find you! —Happy February, Chris Johnston

Neighbors Helping Neighbors
People are calling our help line to ask for a ride, a reference or other help.  Please

feel free to call and we will do our best to help you out as needed.
Current needs are for light housekeeping and meal prep and for rides and snow

shoveling.
We are compiling a list of people of all ages willing to help out occasionally with

either indoor or outdoor chores for seniors or disabled persons.  Indoor chores might
be helping out with cleaning or minor indoor repairs.  Outdoor chores might be snow
shoveling or yard help.  This can be volunteer or fee for service.  Our goal is to help
seniors and people with disabilities on limited incomes to be able to age in place and
stay in their homes.  Advocates to drive and go to medical appointments and help
people without family nearby are also needed.  Call Amy 774-6907.

Don’t Trash Leyden
Please don’t litter!

Take empty cans and
bottles home with you

for disposal.

Leyden Knitting Group
The Leyden knitters meet several times each month.
Contact Peggy Brown (774-5764) or Laura Timmerman (773-8325) for details or

if you would like to host or attend a home knitting group.  All ages and all experience
levels are welcome.
February:  Home dates to be announced.
Knitters meet every Tuesday, 1:00 - 3:00 at the Leyden Town
Hall.  Contact Michele Higgins (772-1924) about the Town Hall
knitting time.
Happy winter and happy knitting

Facebook Group: “Leyden Knitting Circle.” Members sometimes post pictures of
their projects here, or interesting knitting-related links —Laura Timmerman, 773-8325

February COA Menus
Wednesday, February 6, 2019 Noon
Soup-er Lunch with Chili,

sandwiches, and dessert
Coffee Days   8:30 - 10:30 A.M.
Wednesday, Feb. 13, 2019
Wednesday, Feb. 27, 2019
Chicken N' Biscuit
Carrot Medallions
Dessert

COA Special Event
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 20, AT 11:00 A.M.

Steve Damon will share his musical talents in the auditorium at Leyden Town
Hall with his newest version of “Name That Tune - Americana.” He provides the
musical clues and you provide the titles!  It’s fun for everyone!

Main Lunch - Feb. 20, 2019
A plump chicken from Leyden
Thought she'd be safer in hidin'.
Her friends said, "Stay there!"
But she needed fresh air.
She decided to risk it
Now she's in our biscuit!

Chicken N' Biscuit
Carrot Medallions
Dessert
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Leyden Café
The Leyden Café is open
Sunday mornings, 9:30—
12:00, downstairs at Town
Hall.  Meet your friends and
neighbors and enjoy
Karyn’s delicious baked
goodies along with Pierce
Bros. coffee.  We look
forward to seeing you there!

The Café is going green!
Bring your own mug and

we will assign you a number and a hook to keep it on at the Café
bar.  You’ll save a quarter on the price of coffee, and we’ll be
exploring having Café mugs made.

We are welcoming new members to the Café group.  If you
would like to join us, call Amy at 774-6907, or if you want to
see what it’s like come by the Café some time on a Sunday
morning for a free coffee.  We have a good group of people and
enjoy providing a place for our Leyden community to visit and
share stories.

Another successful season at the Café is coming to a close.
As we start 2019 some changes are happening.  Although we
will try to keep our cozy space in Town Hall, we are unable to
allow any merchants or residents to leave items for sale there
when the Café is not open.  You are welcome to bring items to
the Café to sell during regular Café hours.

We have continued to have a great turnout on Sunday
mornings, with lively discussions on a variety of interesting
topics.  We are looking for a few more volunteers to help our
staff.  If anyone is interested in a minimal commitment please
consider joining us!  A few more staff would make it even a
smaller commitment.

Karyn Brown continues to supply the Café with standby and
seasonal goodies which are enjoyed by all. —Leyden Café Staff

Council on Aging
The COA will continue providing Lunches at Noon and

Coffee Mornings from 8:30 ~ 10:00 on Wednesdays with
the schedule as follows: Wed. Feb 6th ~ Light Lunch of chili
and sandwiches, Wed., Feb 20th ~ Main Meal of chicken and
biscuits. Coffee Mornings will be Wed., Feb 13th and Wed.,
Feb 27th. There is a suggested donation of $2.00 for the
lunches.  Many thanks to the crew doing the cooking and
baking!

Artist Alicia Blaze Hunsicker will host “Creative
Studio Time” after coffee morning, for the months of
February and March.  A wide variety of art materials will be
available to explore and create with.  No experience is
necessary and all levels are welcome.

Tuesdays Feb 5th and Feb 12th at 11:30 ~ Exercise for
independence with Linda Allis.  PLEASE NOTE THE
NEW TIME! Start the year off right by doing something
positive for your health!  We hope you'll continue to get your
muscles and bones moving in the right direction and finish up
this series and sign up for the next one!

Friday, February 15th ~ Movie Night ~ “Can You Ever
Forgive Me” ~ 7:00 ~ 9:00 Upstairs at Town Hall.  Described
as a “funny-sad film” and a “tender, biting story about middle-
aged failure and bitterness”, this movie relates the true story of
best-selling celebrity biographer Lee Israel (Melissa
McCarthy), who made her living in the 1970s and 80s profiling
the likes of Katharine Hepburn, Tallulah Bankhead, Estee
Lauder and journalist Dorothy Kilgallen.  When Lee is no
longer able to get published because she has fallen out of step
with current tastes, she turns her art form to deception, abetted
by her loyal friend Jack (Richard E. Grant).  Nominated for
several awards, including best actress, best screenplay and best
supporting actor.  Rated R (for language including some sexual
references, and brief drug use).  We hope to see you there.
Popcorn will be available as usual.

Wednesday, Feb., 20th ~ “Name That Tune” ~
11:00AM -1:00 PM Steve Damon will present a jazz “Name
That Tune” for our lunch program, beginning at 11 AM, and
play background music during lunch.  Steve provides the
cryptic (yet appropriate) clues and the tunes, you provide the
titles, we all provide the fun!

FRTA comes to Leyden! ~ Beginning on the first of
January, FRTA (Franklin Regional Transit Authority) has
begun on-demand, limited service to Leyden for those over age
60, or who are handicapped.  Before being able to use the
service, residents must fill out an application form, available at
Town Hall (or by calling FRTA at 413-774-2262 or download
it from their website: www.frta.org ) and attach a photo copy
of a valid driver's license and send it in to FRTA. (The address
is on the application.)  There is a one-way fee of $2.75, which
is payable in exact change or with a FRTA prepaid card.  No
checks or credit cards are accepted.  For someone who needs a
care-giver, the one-way fee for that person is $.75.  FRTA
needs a 48 hour notice.  The busses are wheelchair accessible.
As of the 17th of December, if you have filled out forms and
been approved, they will begin taking ride requests for
transportation to go to doctor appointments or grocery
shopping in Greenfield.  More information is available on the
website and at Town Hall.

Next month we’ll take a trip to Northampton to see the
spring bulb show.  Have fun out there and be safe and careful.

~ Your friends at the COAPlease send resumes to: Leyden COA, Leyden Town Hall,
16 West Leyden Road, Leyden, MA 01337

(Continued from page 1)

Happy Valentine’s Day
from  the Leyden Life
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Sweet Morning Farm
2019 FARM SHARES
Shares are on sale!  It's not too early to reserve your share of Ley-

den-grown, organic vegetables, fruits, and flowers.  We offer two
share sizes to meet your needs—regular and mini.  Full Shares include
a weekly assortment of vegetables and flowers, plus pick-your-own
pole beans, snap peas, and cherry tomatoes.  Mini Shares include your
choice of two items a week plus flowers and Pick-Your-Own privileg-
es.  Our farm is not certified but we are completely committed to or-
ganic and sustainable practices.  Our farm accepts SNAP cards for all
sales, including farm shares.  Shares run for 20 weeks starting on or
before June 6th.  Regular Shares are $450 - $550 on a sliding scale and
Mini Shares are $160 and include flowers and Pick-Your-Own privi-
leges.  A $100 deposit will reserve your share, with the balance due by
May 1st or by arrangement.  Signing Bonus: All who pay in full for
their share before March 20th receive a free dozen eggs as our thank-
you.

Planning and planting are happening now for lots of delicious
food for us all.  Kale, chard, lettuce, tomatoes, peppers, beans, spinach,
carrots, onions, leeks, garlic, beets, flowers, and so many more deli-
cious, nutritious, and beautiful crops are on their way.  For details call
773-8325 or email Laura or Robin at sweetmorningfarm@gmail.com.
Check out our farm blog and Facebook page for news and pictures.

EGGS & MEAT:
We sell organically grown vegetables, eggs, pork, and duck.  Call

or email to be placed on our email list.  We currently have microgreens
available, and will have greens and mesclun in the early spring.  We
have plenty of pork in stock, and now is a great time to reserve a
whole or half hog as we have some nice piglets growing for spring.
Fill your freezer for summer BBQ!

You can also find us at the Greenfield Winter Farmers’ Market.
(Next markets are February 2nd & March 2nd.)  We are looking forward
to the 2019 growing season and invite you to become part of our little
farm.

—Robin Creamer and Laura Timmerman
Sweet Morning Farm, LLC —413-773-8325

910 Greenfield Road, Leyden, MA 01337
sweetmorningfarm@gmail.com

NEW: https://www.instagram.com/sweetmorningfarm/
https://www.facebook.com/SweetMorningFarm

http://sweet-morning-farm.blogspot.com/

Angels’ Rest Retreat
Upcoming retreats:
2/1 - 2/3 - Find your Inner Compass: 3 day Winter

Rejuvenating Weekend
Yoga and Meditation with Sarah Brassard, Cindy, Siri

Bani Ludlam.  Info at:
www.siribanikaur.com/find-your-inner-compass-retreat
3/22 - 3/24 - Yogaway Retreats.
Info at: yogawayretreats.com
3/29 -3/31 -Osteoporosis Retreat with Cindy Brown.
Info at: www.osteoporosisyoga.com
Please feel free to check out our retreat calendar to view

upcoming retreats at:
http://www.angelsrestretreat.com/calendar.html
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram at: Angels

Rest Retreat Center.

Just Ask Annie
Dear Annie,

I love to bake, but all the kids have moved out and it's just
my husband and me here to eat it all!  We can't (and shouldn't)
eat all the muffins, scones, loaf breads, and coffee cakes I
make, and it's such a waste to throw them out when they get
stale!  It would break my heart to stop baking, but it looks like
there's no other choice!

HELP! How can I solve this problem?
Signed Too Many Muffins

Dear Too Many,
I think many bakers experience this problem when the

kids leave home!  I've done a little research and discovered
that many towns have coffee groups in need of baked goods.
As a matter of fact, the Leyden Council on Aging has coffee
twice a month from 8:30 to 10:30 on the second and fourth
Wednesdays of each month at Leyden Town Hall.  They
would love to help you solve your problem.  You get to bake
and they get to eat!  Your contact person would be Sue
Howarth at 774-3118.  Give her a call to find out more!

I hope this helps!
Annie

Historical Commission
We are beginning work on the Leyden Historical

Commission’s Oral History Project to document many aspects
of Leyden’s history through video.  We expect to host
gatherings of town residents to have conversations and to
reflect about life in the Leyden of the past.

We believe that a community’s history can be best
understood through its stories.  We want to hear yours.  The
hard times, the happy times, the surprising times.  The times
that made you laugh out loud.  We want to hear about what it
was like to live in Leyden long ago and not so long ago.  We
want to know what you’ve liked best about Leyden and what
you think needs changing.  We want to know why you chose
Leyden for your home and why you remain here.

We hope to begin organizing some gatherings and
reaching out to town residents soon.  Please consider partici-
pating in this exciting project.  For more information call
Ginny at 774-2694 or email at ginnyrockwood@gmail.com.

—Ginny Rockwood

Fred G. Wells Trust
Scholarship Awards

The Fred W. Wells Trust is an organization that provides
scholarships to students graduating from high school who are
planning to enter college or an advanced educational program
and to students who are currently enrolled in these programs.
Recipients are selected based on scholarship, need,
extracurricular activities and recommendations.

Applications may be obtained from high school college
counselors, or from the Town Clerk during normal business
hours.  All applications, letters of recommendation and official
transcripts need to be postmarked no later than MARCH 20,
2019.  Please note the new address printed on current
applications.

For further information please call Lois at 774-4092
—Thank you, Lois Feldman
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Unclassified Ads Policy Statement
We welcome unclassified ads from Town residents, and will run

them free of charge (though a small donation of $1 or so is always ap-
preciated).  We will normally run an ad for one issue only, unless re-
quested to extend it.

Unclassified Ads

For Sale: Two grey metal four-drawer filing cabinets $25 each; one
two drawer filing cabinet $15.00.  Pair of Bookshelf Speakers $150.
ADS Model L7802 ($680 new).  Please call John Wallace 774-7780
if interested..

Angus Beef for Sale: Locally raised grass-fed Angus beef.  No
hormones or drugs used.  Minimum order 10 lbs.  Call Jeff Neipp at
Castle Hill Farm, 624-5512.

Pet Care Services and beyond. Pet sitting, drop in visits, and Doggy
Daycare.  Serving Franklin County and Southern Vermont.  Please
contact Ruth Ayers via email at ruth.a.ayers@gmail.com or call 413-
783-8325.  Feel free to inquire about references and rates.

Home Orchard Pruning: We can help you to restore abandoned fruit
trees and maintain trees of any age.  One on one lessons available
upon request!  Serving Franklin County and Southern Vermont.  Call
Robin and Ruth at 413-773-8325.

Maple Syrup: Facey’s Bree-Z-Knoll Farm & Sugarhouse invites you
to think sweet thoughts about Christmas!  We have pure Leyden
maple syrup in all size containers.  Call ahead any time at 774-3757.

Digitize your old slides: Your old 35mm slides scanned and digitized
at 20 cents per slide ($20 minimum order). You will need to provide
a blank SD card or a thumb drive to which the scanned images will
be saved. Call Jerry Levine at 624-5546.

Massage Service: Engage in your wellness and treat yourself at West
Woods Massage in Greenfield.  Whether you are looking for general
relaxation or have a specific focus, I am here to support you.  Call
Abbi Pratt at 413-281-1755 or email awestwood
@massagetherapy.com.

Neighbors Helping Neighbors Handywoman Service: Are you
looking for someone to help with light yard work such as mowing,

Leyden Directory
Update

There are additions to the Leyden
Directory.  These are available on address
labels at the town hall and the library.
Pick yours up and stick it in your
directory to update it.

brush clearing, weeding or someone to put up a garden fence or
paint a wood shed, or other odd jobs?  Or maybe you would like
some help making lunch for an elderly parent or have someone
spend time with them while you take care of other business.

I can help you with all those things and more.  No job too small.
Just ask!  Affordable rates.  Call Melissa Sims at 413-768-4618.

Glenbrook Structures: Need a chicken coop or a dog kennel at a
reasonable price?  Various sizes and designs are available.  Call
Michelle Barton or Chris Kemp at 774-4545 to place an order.
We’re also on Facebook and Craigslist.

Erik’s Handyman Service: Let me help you with your “ to do”
list. Property maintenance, brush control, lawn mowing, roto-
tilling, odd jobs, and miscellaneous projects.  If you could use some
help, give me a call at 413-774-9948 and ask for Erik, or e-mail to
erikshandy1@yahoo.com. Reasonable rates. Insured.

Boer Goat Meat is available at Frizzell Hill Farm.  Goat is quite tasty,
low in fat and cholesterol, and high in protein and iron.  Give it a
try!  Visit frizzellhillfarm.com for information and a price list.
Thanks for supporting local Leyden farms!

Natural Lamb is available again from the Petersons at Orchard
Valley Farm.  No growth-enhancing hormones or antibiotics.  Usual
cuts generally available.  Special orders on request.  Call 624-5562
or email ovfarm@verizon.net.  Like us on Facebook at Orchard
Valley Farm.

Stall Clean-outs: We are looking for manure, bedding, and other
compostable materials such as old hay, leaves, etc.  Call Robin or
Laura at 773-8325.

Ed’s Sugar Shack has fresh local maple syrup for sale.  Available in
gallons, half gallons, quarts and pints.  Call 773-7619, Ed and Carol
Johnson, 72 South County Road, Leyden.  Member of
Massachusetts Maple Producers Association

Bill Maguire Painting: Serving the Leyden area’s paint and staining
needs since 1978.  Interior, exterior, deck refinishing, window sash
work, power washing, dirt and mildew removal.  Call 413-774-
5330.

Learn to use the Potter’s Wheel
Learn a new skill, learn to use the potter’s wheel!
Enjoy the peace of centering clay, the comforting feel of

the clay, and the thrill of making pots you can use for years.
Classes are held in my clay studio at 46 River Road in Leyden.
Classes start on January 15 or 16 and run for 6 weeks.  Classes
will be on-going and pro-rated.  You can still join us!

Tuesday nights are 7:15-8:45
Wednesday nights are 7:00-8:30 (or by appointment)
Price of $175.00 includes clay, glazes, and firings.  Rhonda

Wainshilbaum at 413-624-5175 or rhondawain@verizon.net

Recreation Committee
A Recipe for Winter Fun
This is the recipe for winter fun and we're sharing it with

everyone! (The Recreation Committee knows both children
and grown-ups love to have fun!)

Ingredients:  Skates, Sleds, Warm clothes and boots, Hot
dogs, Hot Chocolate, and S'mores.

Directions:
Round up lots of friends and family members (Leyden

residency not required!)  Come to Avery Field on Saturday,
February 16th from 2:00 to 4:00 .  Mix friends, family, food,
skating, and sledding thoroughly!  (This is the most important
step!)

The Leyden Recreation Committee hopes to see you at
our winter party!

Square Dancing Returns!
The Falltown String Band with caller Doug Wilkins will

perform Saturday, April 27th at Leyden Town Hall from 7:00
to 10:00 .  A suggested donation of $5.00 per person will be
greatly appreciated, and guests 18 and under are free.
Families are encouraged to bring children because no one is
too young or too old to enjoy this event.  Put it on your
calendar today!

This project is sponsored in part by a grant from the Leyden Local
Cultural Council, a local agency that is supported by the

Massachusetts Cultural Council, a state agency.
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Green River Lawn
Leyden, MA

Services Include:  Mowing, Trimming,
Property Clean-Up, Brush Removal,

Water Features and More
(413)329-2221   (413)325-1235

Ryan Clary and Steve O’Hare
e-mail greenriverlawn@yahoo.com

Fully insured

J. R. Roy Martial Arts Studio
Serving Franklin County since 1972

1 Osgood Street, Greenfield, MA
High quality martial arts instruction

for adults and children ages 4-94
Group classes in Greenfield
Private lessons available in Leyden

Sifu (teacher) J. R. Roy, 8th degree Black Belt

www.jrroy.com — 413-774-

Contributions
from advertisers

are gratefully
accepted.
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